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Holy Trinity Newsletter 

16th September 2022 
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Monday 26th - Individual School Photos                        

Wednesday 28th - Phonics meeting for Reception  Class               

parents, 9.10am, Cadogan Gardens building                                                    

Wednesday 28th -  Harvest Assembly, 2pm, Holy Trinity 

Church                                                                                                                     

Thursday 29th - Macmillan Coffee Morning, 8.15-9.00am                      

Cadogan Gardens building                                                                                                     

O 
C 
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Thursday 6th October  - Parent lunch (see details on page 8) 

Friday 7th - Grandparent’s Day ,                                                           

Monday 10th - Year 2 visit to Goodwood Farm, All Day         

Friday 14th  - Year 3 visit to The Science Museum                                    

Sunday 16th October -  Education Sunday, Holy Trinity 

Church (Details to follow)                                                                                                

Monday 24th October- Friday 28th October  Half Term   

Monday 31st October - INSET DAY only staff in school.                                                                                              

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

Students Of The Week 
Reception Class: Whole Class Award 
Year 1: Hannah & Benjie 
Year 2: Harrison & Alex 
Year 3: Daniel & Mohammed 
Year 4:  Neo & Rayane                                                                    
Year 5: Jayden & Ziyad 
Year 6: Niyaz & Shay 

Follow us on our social  
media platforms: 

 

@cchtfederation 
@christchurchschoolkitchen      

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 19th September All Bank Holiday for Queen Elizabeth’s funeral, No school 

Thursday 22nd September Year 5 Parent’s Morning, 9.10am, Sedding Street 

Friday 23rd September Year 1  visit to Pizza Express, Kings Rd , am                                                              

Dates for your diary 

 

Remembering Queen Elizabeth II 
 

“and when peace comes, remember it 
will be for us, the children of today, to 

make the world of tomorrow a better and 
happier place,” 

 

We have been remembering the Queen 
this week, and saying prayers for her 
ahead of her state funeral on Monday.  

We have also been looking to the future 
and talking to the children  

about our new King, King Charles III. 
 

First News have created a wonderful 
commemorative issue that we                         

recommend you take a look and read 
with your children.  

(See email attachment) 
 

A reminder that school will be closed for the 
Bank Holiday on Monday. 

 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/


 

 

Parent Coordinators  
Here is a list of parent                              

coordinators for each year group 
for the next academic year. 

 

Reception Class: Eve Nares and  
Lisa Phillips-Fairclough 
Year One: Pia Singh and                
Caroline Chapelle 
Year Two: Catriona and                                
Jamie  Routley 
Year Three: Rita Grave and             
Pavlina Stylianou 
Year Four: Richard Steenberg 
Year Five: Amelia Ymeri 
Year Six: Seyhan Hassan 

Uniform Reminder 
 

 School bags only 
 Red or Blue socks—no 

white socks 
 Red or Blue hairbands only 
 School or plain navy blue coats  

only 
 Summer uniform can  

only be worn up to October half term—after half 
term, no summer dresses 

We are collecting  
empty (and clean) jam 

jars for an upcoming  

Christmas fundraiser. 

We would be so grateful 

for any spare you might 

have. The children will    

be making some delicious 

treats to sell at our  

Christmas Fair at the end 

of term! 

Please drop off in the 

 office. 

Thank you! 

Attendance Week beginning   
5th September 

Class % Lates  

RCM 100% 0 

1JD 88% 4 

2ZP 95% 2 

3MQ 91% 2 

4AJ 90% 1 

5CH 90% 1 

6TM 92% 1 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
we really need help with  
manning our barriers at the 
beginning and end of the 
school day at both Sedding 
Street and Cadogan Gardens.  
Having these barriers in place allow for children and            
families to have a calm, safe and sociable start to the day. 
We have School Street status for our buildings but we do 
need to consistently put the road barriers out every 
morning (8.50 -9.05am) and afternoon (3.20-3.40pm at 
Sedding Street and 3.10-3.40pm at Cadogan Gardens).  
We really need parents to help with manning the                                 
barriers. Can you commit to one session a week at wither 
of our school sites morning for afternoon. We would                
be most grateful for parents support with this really                 
important initiative.  If you can help, please email                     
Mrs Davies with your availability 
  adavies@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 



 

 

Alastair Rellie Day:                                       
Celebrating Grandparents                   
Friday 7th October 2020                                     

1.30-3.30pm  

Our CCHT community celebrate 
Grandparents, their support and           

inspiration alongside their cherished 
memories. This tradition was the idea 

of Alastair Rellie, a respected      
member of our community, a long 
serving Governor and a very much 

loved grandparent himself.   

Please sign up in the school office if 
you would like grandparents or an 

older family member to attend.   

Medical and Dietary Requirements 
We are updating our medical and dietary records.             
If there have been any changes to your child’s 
medical or dietary requirements, please let                    
us know as soon  as possible. If there are no 
changes, please still  complete the care plans that 
were emailed to you at the beginning of term as 
we require new ones each year. 
Please email: lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk                             
 

MESSAGE TO PARENTS NEW TO THE SCHOOL 
 

Induction Forms 
If you have not done so already, please can you 
return all the induction forms given to you when 
your child was offered a place at the school.   
 

NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION 
Our newsletters are sent via email every Friday    
morning, however there will be some paper   
copies available in the office area after school     
at pick up on Friday. If you have  anything for   
our newsletter or something you would like to 
advertise, photos of your child’s achievements 
outside school please contact Lisa Phillips-
Fairclough   lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 
 

Individual Photos 
Monday 26th September 
 
 

The children’s school photos 
will be taken on Monday 26th                   
September. If your child has PE on that 
day, please can they bring their kit and 
trainers in a bag to change into. 

mailto:info@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk
mailto:jkelly@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk
mailto:jkelly@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk


 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

Thursday 29th September 
Cadogan Gardens School Halll - 8.15-9.00am 
 

Come and join us for our Macmillan coffee morning 
All welcome, parents, children, friends! 
 
Donations of biscuits, buns or cakes will be gratefully accepted!  Please bring in your bakes 
(homemade or shop bought) into the school office on Wednesday 28th September. Cakes 
will be on sale on the day  with all the proceeds going to Macmillan. 
 
Macmillan is a charity that helps to improve the lives of people affected by cancer by providing 
specialist nurses who give medical, emotional, practical and financial support.  
 
 For more information, visit www.coffee.macmilan.org.uk. 
 
 

NON UNIFORM DAY 
 

For a donation of £1 to the Macmillan charity, children may come to school that day in their 
own clothes. Payments can be made on the School Gateway 



 

 

Shepherd and Sheep Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
On Monday, our Year 6 Shepherds  and Reception Class Sheep were treated to a Teddy Bear’s picnic in 
our Cadogan Gardens playground. Cakes and  cuddly toys, what  a special way to start the week! 

The Teddy-Bear’s Picnic Song 

 
If you go down in the woods today, you're sure of a big surprise 
If you go down in the woods today, you'd better go in disguise 
For every bear that ever there was will gather there for certain 
Because today's the day the teddy bears have their picnic 
 
Every teddy bear who's been good is sure of a treat today 
There's lots of marvellous things to eat and wonderful games to play 
Beneath the trees where nobody sees they'll hide and seek as long as they please 
 
That's the way the teddy bears have their picnic 
 
Picnic time for teddy bears 
The little teddy bears are having a lovely time today 
Watch them, catch them unawares and see them picnic on their holiday 
 
See them gaily gad about 
They love to play and shout 
They never have any cares 
At six o'clock their mummies and daddies will take them back home to bed 
Because they're tired little teddy bears 
 
If you go down in the woods today, you better not go alone 
It's lovely down in the woods today, but safer to stay at home 
For every bear that ever there was will gather there for certain 
Because today's the day the teddy bears have their picnic  



 

 

Silent Auction Prize!! 
 

2 tickets to the National Television Awards 
Raising money for Our School  

 
One of our parents is generously offering 2 x sensational tickets,   
directly behind the Celeb VIP area, to the National Television 
Awards NOW on Thursday 13th October 
at 7pm at Wembley OVO Arena.  

 
Dress Black Tie/Glamorous and  
enjoy the show-stopping entertainment from Robbie Williams 
and more.. plus plenty of celeb spotting. Tickets retail in excess 
of £100. 

 
Please email: 
krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk with 
your bid. The highest bid will 
secure this fabulous night out 
and results of the silent auction 
will be  
announced on Monday 3rd 
October at 9am! 



 

 

Holy Trinity School 
 Leavers 

 

Children who graduated 
from Y6 in the summer 

have now started their new 
schools.  Here are some 
lovely pictures of them 

looking very smart in their 
new school uniforms.   

Fantastic learning this week 
Have a look at some of our learning this week. The children really have made a great start to the 
new academic year. 

Year 6 Algebra 

Year 3 sentence writing 

Year 3 Maths 



 

 

FRESH FROM THE KITCHEN 
Food news from the CCHT kitchen  

 
 

For Parents in Year Groups 3,4 and 5: 
Invitation to join us for School Lunch  
on Thursday 6th October at 12.30pm. 

 
Parents and carers of 
children in year groups 3 
and 4 we invite you to come and join us for 
school lunch on Thursday 6th October at 12pm.  
The cost of lunch will be £5 per adult and we 
have spaces for 6 adults to join us to sample the 
delicious food and enjoy the company of our 
children! Please book your place on the school 
gateway.  We will be inviting parents of other 
year groups at a later 
date, watch this space 
for more information. 

 

New Food Comments Email Address:  
foodfeedback@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

 
 
 

 
We have introduced a new email address in 
order to encourage foodie feedback on our 
school lunches. 
Feel free to send us your thoughts, ideas and 
any new recipes as well as any feedback on 
Favourite healthy choices. Please bear in 
mind that our ethos of healthy and delicious, 
nutritious food, cooked from scratch is at the 
heart of every meal at CCHT. Emails to this 
account will be  
responded to once a week. Thank you. 
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